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Cleanliness Drive on 24/07/2022 

 

 

 

On July 24th, 2022, Darrang College NCC organized a "Cleanliness Drive" at the college 

campus. Forty-seven cadets, accompanied by the ANO, participated in the event. They 

diligently collected and disposed off plastic and other solid waste in the designated dumping 

area on campus. The initiative aimed to cultivate a sense of responsibility for cleanliness among 

the cadets and students, ultimately striving to create a plastic-free environment on campus. 



 
  
  

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                       


